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This has been an exciting time at Ramer Wood! 
 
Yesterday, our Grade 8 girls attended the Skills Ontario Young Women’s Conference on 
careers in the skilled trades and technologies sector.  By all accounts it was a worthwhile day 
with lots of information and hands on activities to explore.  Thanks to Ms. Dranfield and  
Ms. Cheng for their support and supervision during the day. 
 
At the same time, our awesome Robotics team was competing at the Provincial level.  After 
placing first in the area and regional competitions earlier this year they placed 3rd in a field of 18 
schools from across the province.  We are very proud of their accomplishments.  Thanks to  
Mr. Watson for his coaching of this team. 

 
Last night, Mrs. Paterson joined many of our Ramer Wood families past and present at the 
Markham Theatre.  Our concert band, under the direction of Ms. Adarna-Chung, performed at 
the Markville Secondary School Pops Concert.  Our band played well and made us proud! 
 

 

 
Wellness Expo at Black Walnut Public School 
 
On Thursday, May 10th, Black Walnut Public School is hosting a free wellness expo for families 
in the evening. See attached flyer for further information. 
 



 
Community Consultants 
 
Please see attached information regarding Antisemitism and Islamophobia.  
 
 
Kid’s Kitchen 
 
Please see attached May flyer. 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
May 16 – School Council Meeting (6:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.) 
May 21 – Victoria Day Holiday (No School) 
May 23 – Welcome to Kindergarten  
May 23 to May 25, 2018 – Grade 3 & Grade 6 – EQAO 
June 4 – PA Day (No School) 
June 5 - Ramer Wood Track Meet 
 
 
 
‘Till Next Time 
Ramer Wood Public School 


